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Stay Connected  

A New Week at Audlem St James CE Primary School 
 

I would just like to say a huge welcome back to all children and parents and a happy new year to you all. I am glad that 

we are all back at school. This is a shorter version this week due to being back only 3 days and normal service will 

resume next week.  
 

I know that over the next few weeks and even months things will be difficult as the new variant passes but as a school 

we will try to ensure that we always meet the needs of the children either in school or through online learning.   
 

Already over the last three days the number of children smiling and enjoying what they are doing with their friends 

makes you realise the importance of our jobs and we will endeavour to ensure this carries on over the next half term. 

We are here to educate and make sure children leave school with a smile and feeling positive that they can do 

anything. 
 

All teachers have this: ‘It takes a big heart to shape little minds’ 
 

The staff team, as you would expect, will always rise to the challenge again by producing a wide range of lessons to 

keep children’s learning going through Remote Learning if needed as well as providing the children within school the 

support and encouragement to enjoy learning. 
 

 
 

This week’s Praise Book children are: 

Mrs Maughan and Mrs Burgess’ Class – Reuben Fell  

Mrs Kemp and Mrs Hayward’s Class – Chloe Barnett 

Mrs Richardson and Miss Ratcliffe’s Class – Brodie Cowden 

Mr Davies’ Class – Megan Chesters 

Miss Morris’s Class – Rebecca Kay 

Mr Blenkiron’s Class – Milo Hetherington-Doyle 

Mrs Bird’s Class – Aidan Bugeja 

 

5Rs 

Responsibility: Lily Gray and Maisie Baker  

Readiness to Learn: Ashden Malkin, Maisie Baker, Anna Ammundsen and Riley Morris 

Resilience: Riley Critchley  

 

You are all amazing and Shining Stars! 

 

 

Prayers to Share this week – We pray for everyone at home, school, local community and the wider world at these 

uncertain times to be safe and well. 
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Finally 

 

It is important that our newsletter and all other forms of communication we send out to parents and carers, give you 

a clear and detailed picture of our work in school, so that you are kept up to date with events in school and our 

community.  If you have any ideas, comments or suggestions about the content of newsletters please get in touch with 

me.   

 

A.Perry 

 


